## May 2018 Elementary Board Report

- 1. Hired last position for preschool on Monday, glad to have all of them done really good hires, we are very lucky I feel that we had people that wanted to come here.
- 2. Meeting with AEA regarding professional development for 2018-2019 writing curriculum and PBL will be the two main focuses, SPED teachers will be focusing on MTSS along with all staff
- 3. Will have our last Differentiated Accountability team meeting on May 29th
- 4. Preschool Graduation was held on May 17th and 18th
- 5. May 2nd our Spring Walk to school day beautiful morning
- 6. Celebrated Teacher Appreciation week May 7-11
- 7. Lots of field trips this month
- 8. Last TRIBE assembly will be on the 25th
- 9. Now to experience the final graduation being a mom :)